Advice for EHCP’s

EHCP’s
 
Children with EHCP’s were offered a place at the school-based provision offered by SECAT and have all been contacted by members of staff from school.

All children with EHCP’s have had a risk assessment completed as outlined in the guidance from the Department for Education and the findings of these have been reported to the Local Authority. The risk assessments carried out in partnership with parents.
All parents of children that have EHCP’s at school will be offered a further weekly telephone conversation with the SENCo if required. 

 
Annual Reviews
 
At the current time, annual reviews will still proceed using reasonable endeavours within the time indicated, however parent view and child view forms will be emailed to you for completion. These will need to be emailed back to the SENCo two weeks before the Annual Review appointment.  The annual review may be able to take place over the telephone if it is just the SENCo and the parent, however if there are outside agencies required to attend from either speech and language, visual impairment service, PLT, the local authority or the year 7 destination SENCo then different arrangements will need to be made. This is to be confirmed by the local authority in due course and we will update here.
 
EHC Needs Assessments
  
Parents whose children are currently at the school level of evidence gathering for an application can be assured that the school will be continuing to complete the necessary forms, however we will not be able to submit applications until the local authority is reopened.  We will update here as soon as we are able to. 

